
The Quadra Weekly Briefing 

Dear Quadra Community, 

We have had a furious few weeks in the office with Kindergarten Registration that ended last Friday.  A 

big thanks to our office admin staff Ms. Palmer and Ms. Ridsdale for all the hard work ensuring that our 

little ones are all set to go next school year.  In related news, the District’s transfer week starts next 

Monday, Feb. 7 at 8am.  If you are looking to move your child to another school please see the online 

information/registration:   https://www.sd61.bc.ca/registration/student-transfer-process/ 

Please click here for the latest COVID-19 update from our school district: 

 

Looking Ahead: 

• Feb. 7-11 

o District Transfer Week 

• Feb. 14 

o Valentines’ Day 

• Feb. 18 

o Pro-D – No School For Students 

• Feb. 21 

o Family Day – Stat Holiday No School 

 

Please see the following information from our wonderful PAC: 

Thank you to all the families who brought their bottles to the school on January 9.  We raised $926.72, 

keep saving those empties for our next drive on May 1 

Lancy Fynn, the librarian, is seeking assistance from the school community with access to a truck to 

move some couches for the school.  If you are able to help please reach out to Lancy at 

lfynn@sd61.bc.ca 

Quadra's Got Talent is coming in June - would you like to be involved in this event please reach out to 

the PAC. 

Reminder - next PAC meeting is March 1 at 7PM 
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From Our School District: 

 

February 2022 Snapshot 

Bullying Prevention and Intervention 

 

Unfortunately peer bullying is a still an issue for today’s children and one that often  

requires adult intervention. Young children have no special protection and must rely 

upon adults to keep them safe.  

 

 
 
Stay Safe and Stay Healthy, 
 
Connor McCoy 

http://cm.pn/8ixp

